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President’s Report  

Council of Lutheran Women 

Board Meeting 

August 22, 2022 

 

After my election as the President of the Council of Lutheran Women, Past President Lucie Witte made sure that I 

received  the historical records for the Council of Lutheran Women.  The Council of Lutheran Women came into 

being in 1964. Friends, that was the year I graduated from High School. I have always known that our Council of 

Lutheran Women here in the Detroit area is something very special. This kind of organization which brings 

together the Michigan District and the English District churches located in the Detroit area. And as far as I know, 

does not exist in any other place in the United States, (Although according to our history records, we modeled our 

CLW after something similar that existed in Cleveland). I look forward to continuing to serve you and all of our area 

churches to the best of my ability.  Lots of friendships are made here along with helping many of the service 

organizations of the LCMS in our area.  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Fall Meeting          Sept. 26, 2022   9:15 am       Trinity, Utica 

CLW  EC Meeting      November 7, 2022  9:15 am       Burton Manor             

Council Luncheon          March 21, 2023           11:00                      Burton Manor 

 

 

Sandy Hardies, President   

C. 231-250-1518;  H. 734-338-9410; 

 email: hardiessandy@gmail.com 

 

 


